Happy New Year!

I am so excited for 2015. I hope you all had a wonderful vacation and I can't wait to see everyone's projects tomorrow.  We will be having a Project Gallery of all K-8th grade projects in the gym from 12:30-3:30pm.  You are welcome to come and see all the wonderful learning that took place last week.  The 6th graders will have a chance to answer questions about their projects from 1:00-1:45pm, if you would like to come see them in action!    

A new home school project will be going home this Thursday in the communication folders. Please keep your eyes out for the project as it is a fun and exciting one to start the new year.

Attached you will find the January newsletter.

On a personal note, I would like to share some news with you as your child might come home talking about it. I got married over the holiday break. I am in the process of changing my last name and the students might be talking about Mrs. Reese. On 12/29/14 I became Mrs. Reese. I am excited to share this news with you.

I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow. Happy January.

Kelly Kotanan, M.Ed.
6th Grade Homeroom Teacher
Grades 4-8 Physical Education Teacher
JCS – Innovation Centre Temecula
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